o

& i
TMercy Hospital

October 31, 1990

Molaned M. 3Yanbaky, Chief

Nucledr vViate jals Safety Section A

Divisior of Radiation Safety

Division o! Radiation Oafety and Safeguards
U.8, Nuclea, Re«ulatory Commission

Region I

479 Allendale Road

King of Pruss.\, PA 319400

License No.: 37-00897-01
Docket No.: 030~02971
Inspect. No.t! 030-02971/90-001

Dwar Doctor Shanbaky!
This letter is in response to your letter of Octobe: 'V, 1990, in

regard to (" inspection of our facility on August 2, 990, by
Marlene . 2«| lovr of your office.

We 1111 a'Aress @ two Level IV violations as they  ppé. ' ‘a your
latter:
A, (V) Correct. o Steps!

our Nur:lear Medicine Staff perscanel have been instructed by
our Administrative Director to perform the requ.red surveys
on a dally basis as per 10 CFR 35,70 (a). keviews of Daily
Survey Records following the inspection of our facility yield
comylete compliance with the regulation.

127 eien8 tu Avold Further Violations:

Dally .urveys w('l be reviewed by our facility & Radiation
Safety « "ficer (RSQ) oh a routine frecuency to help identify
potential rroblems. Our coensultant physicist will also
conduct a aaniter.ly survey of our Nuclear Medicine records
to help ave'd vrmisgions in reguired record keeping.

l3) Date of Full Com‘'-liance:

Pull compliance "vo8 achieved on August 2, 1990,
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By (1)«

(3)

Corrective Steps:

As per 10 CFR 71.5 (a) and 49 CFR 173,475 (i), our Nuclear
Medicine staff personnel have been instructed by our
Administrative Director to confirm contamination levels of
all materials being transported from our facility. Full
compliance has been confirmed following the August 2, 1990,
inspection of our facility,

Steps to Avoid Further Violations:

Contamination Levels will be reviewed by our facility'’s
Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) on a routine frequency to help
identify potential problems. Our consultant physicist will
also conduct a quarterly survey of our Nuclear Medicine
records to help avoid omissions in required record keeping.

Date of Full Compliance:

Full compliance was achieved on August , 1990,

We trust that our reply is acceptable. The Mercy Hospital is
committed to operating our Nuclear Medicine Department in full
compliance with all NRC rules and regulations. oOur Nuclear Medicine
staff would like to thank Ms. Taylor for her many helpful suggestions

and comments. If you require any additional informati.n, please do
not hesitate to contact us.
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" Edward M. Stein, Jr.
President and CEO




